





Children have had a busy week practising their Great British Picnic songs as well as making a fabulous hat for the big opening parade. It was brilliant to see the children joining in the activities across the two playgrounds.

Earlier in the week children had another super swimming session and outdoor school. We have explored playdough, lentils and crunchy foods as part of sensory explore and had a fruit and vegetable shop for our role play area.

In Play and Leisure, we explored pots and pans and tipped and poured a variety of dried food between them.

Don't forget that it is the transition parents evening next Monday where you can meet your child's new teacher.

